
Main Office:  720-886-3600 
Attendance Line:  720-886-3695 

 
March 1-5 
 
Conferences 
March 4 
 
Conferences—NO STUDENTS 
 
March 5 
NO School—NO STUDENTS 
 
March 5 
Last Day of Read-A-thon 
Pledges and Reading Minutes 
Due 
 
March 14 
Daylight Savings Time Begins 
      Spring forward 
 
March 15—March 19 
Spring Break 
 
March 24 
Spring Picture Day 
 
March 30 
PTO Meeting 6:00 pm 
 
March 31 
Restaurant Night—On 
the Border 
 

  Canyon Creek Cub Reporter  
    March 1, 2021 

Dear Canyon Creek Community: 
 
On behalf of the staff, I’d like to express our heartfelt gratitude 
to our wonderful PTO and our parent/guardians for all of the 
support you have given Canyon Creek- especially right now dur-
ing our Read For Funds campaign! We are over half-way to our 
funding goal within the first week and our students have been 
excited to read in their classes, at home, on the bus, or in our 
Before and After program! We are so grateful for all of you! 
 
CMAS 
 
The state expects us to perform state testing (CMAS) for all 3rd-
5th grade students this year. Last week we sent instructions on 
the process for opting out of state testing for your child(ren )
and it is your right to request such an action. The testing win-
dow opens up on March 29th. We will be sending out our 
testing schedule in the coming weeks so that you know when 
our 3rd-5th graders will be testing, at what time, and in what 
subject. If you do not want your child(ren )to test this year, 
please perform the exemption process as soon as possible so 
that we may plan accordingly. 
 
Front Loop: 
 
As a reminder, unless your child has a special need, please re-
frain from exiting your vehicle to give hugs, adjust coats, etc. 
while in the front drop off loop. Please have our students ready 
to exit your vehicle with the things they need in their laps or on 
the floorboards in front of them. The purpose of this request is 
to make our front loop as safe and efficient as possible for en-
tering/exiting the Canyon Creek campus. When you get out of 
your cars in the front loop it creates un-necessary back-ups for 
those trying to enter the loop behind you. If you have the need 
to exit your vehicle, please park in our parking lot. Also, please 
pull up as far into the loop as possible to allow for the maxi-
mum amount of vehicles to enter the front loop. While your 
child may have to walk a few extra steps to get to class (not a 
bad thing!), you are helping keep the flow of traffic moving so 
that cars do not have to maneuver around your vehicle to pull 
in. 
                                                              (continued on next page) 

Michael Chipman,  Principal 
www.canyoncreek.ccsd.k12.co.us 



(continued) 
 
Thank you for being considerate and mindful of the above expectations. The more thoughtful and diligent we are to 
these guidelines, the safer our students will be getting to and from school! 
 
 
Class Placements-2021-22: 
 
It is that time of year where we will begin to determine class placements for the 2021-22 school year. The staff will look 
at balancing each class based on: male/female ratios, heterogeneous range of reading; writing; and math skills, number 
of special needs; learning needs; student social dynamics, leadership abilities, and study habits. Our staff takes a great 
deal of care and consideration in creating a balance in each classroom.  
 
Since we have a thoughtful process in determining class placements we will not accept specific requests for classroom 
teachers. However, you may submit, in writing, a special request to not have your child placed with a specific teacher. 
Such requests must be based on personal experience and not on another parent’s experience. Before writing a request 
for non-placement please consider the following. The experiences and perceptions our parents and children have with 
their teachers depend on the degree of partnership and constructive communication they develop together. Being ac-
tive in creating a positive relationship with whomever your child gets placed with, regardless of what has been said or 
assumed, usually determines the experience you and your child will have with any teacher at Canyon Creek. 
 
If you choose to submit a non-placement request to me, the main office must receive it no later than Friday, April 16th, 
2021. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Keep reading! 
There’s still a lot of great 

 information 
following this page! 





 Cherry Creek District Food Drive 
March 1—31 

 
We will be collecting non-perishable food items in our 

cafeteria the entire month of March. 
Thank you for your help! 



Friendly Reminders 
 
 

 Office hours are 7:30 am—4:00 pm 
 
 There are no dogs allowed on school grounds 

 Our attendance line is 720-886-3695.  This is a  
    24-hour service provided for your convenience in  
    order to notify the school of an absence or late 
    arrival. 
 
 Please do not drop your students off before  
   7:50 am.  We do not have adult supervision for  
    them prior to 7:50 am.  If they are having breakfast  
    in the cafeteria, they may arrive at 7:30 am. 
 
 For snow delay or school closure information call 720-

554-4701. 
 
Go to our school website 



Get Ready for Cherry Creek Reads 2021 
  
What’s your story? 
 
Find out during Cherry Creek Reads 2021, a districtwide celebration of reading, 
coming up March 8-12! 
  
The theme for the week is “Read Together, Share Our Stories Together!” and is 
based on the inspirational book Alma and How She Got Her Name by Juana 
Martinez-Neal. It’s a heartfelt story about a little girl who deepens her under-
standing of her own identity and her own story by learning about the power be-
hind her name.  
 
Just like Alma in the book, students, parents and families are encouraged to 
have fun dinner table discussions about the books each family member is read-
ing, think about their own name stories and ask questions like, What does your 
name mean?  What does your name stand for?  What do you want to be known 
for? 
  
Cherry Creek Schools students, parents, teachers, staff, friends and family 
members are encouraged to read for 67 minutes or more. That’s one minute of 
reading for every CCSD school. Students may also participate in a variety of 
special activities, from student-created podcasts, videos or posters telling their 
own name stories, messaging a favorite author or illustrator or schoolwide 
“Drop Everything and Read” time. Here at (insert your school name), we will be 
(list Cherry Creek Reads activities here.) 
  
So, grab a book and join us for Cherry Creek Reads 2021! 










